From: Richard Rangel Jr <Richard.Ranmel@ixdot.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 8:18 AM
To: Cyndi Murphy <cmohr@®nurserco.con>

Subject: SH 201 & Golden Gate Driveway

Bubba, after reviewing the request for a driveway on SH 201 just before Golden Gate Dr., TxDOT will
deny a driveway permit for SH201. The requested driveway does not meet TxDOT spacing criteria, and
would be located in a right turn deceleration lane. If you have any question please feel free to contact
me.

l Texas Qepartrrent of Transportaticon
Richard Rangel

Bell County Area Office

Permit Coordinator

410 West Loop 121

Belton, TX 76513

Office: 254-939-3778

Cell: 254-346-7783

Richard.Rangeliatxdot.cov




